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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2009-837
Sponsor: Council President at the request of the Mayor
Date of Introduction: October 27, 2009
Committee(s) of Reference: F, TEU
Date of Analysis: October 29, 2009
Type of Action: Appropriation; authorization of fiscal year carryover; authorization to execute intergovernmental agreement with FDOT; CIP amendment
Bill Summary: The bill appropriates $475,000 in contractual funding from the Florida Department of Transportation to the City Public Works Department to design traffic improvements on Heckscher Drive resulting from the Fort George Island Traffic Study.
Background Information: The FDOT is contracting with the City to be its designer for improvements to Heckscher Drive in the Fort George area.  The Fort George Island Traffic Study was performed by the Public Works Department using state funding to determine traffic conditions and needs on Heckscher Drive between Sisters Creek and the Ft. George River.  This second phase contract carries the initial conditions survey into the design phase for roadway improvements in the area, with the expectation that FDOT will eventually fund construction of the improvements to the state highway.
Policy Impact Area: Roadway improvement design
Fiscal Impact: The bill appropriates $475,000 in contractual funds from the FDOT to the Public Works Department.
Analyst: Clements
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